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Kent, WA 98032
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PRESENTATION TECHNOLOGY

January 25, 1997

Mr. Constantine M. Sebok
10535 Densmore Ave. North
Seattle, WA 98133 -

Dear Costa:

This is a long overdue letter thanking you for your invaluable assistance over the past year.

It started with your willingness to put in the time and effort to get the Westin up and running.

Your quick evaluation of the in-house sound system saved me a lot of headaches. I most appreciated your
unflinching commitrgent and the hours it took to get the job done.

Our next assignment was to take over the Sheraton. Of course, you were there when I needed you.
It was your expertise that allowed us to make a smooth transition and perform audio-glitch-free.
My only regret is that you weren’t available full-time, due to your academic endeavors.

I know you are taking courses to further your audio education. I fully encourage you to follow your dreams
and do what you really love. I have enjoyed working with you and look forward to future endeavors.
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